

Board of Commissioners

Arthur T. Sisko
Chairperson
Cecilio G. Gonzalez
Vice-Chairman
Carl F. Gentile
Treasurer
Dennis L. Irish
Member
Ann L. Flynn
Member

Raymond V. Mariano Executive Director and Secretary

September 23, 2014

Dear Property Owners:

Yesterday we sent you a message outlining our new "time limits" initiative. We received written permission from the HUD Regional office, for this initiative, in a letter dated August 14, 2014.

It would appear that HUD gave its approval without ever having read our paperwork. As a result, our plans have been put on hold while we determine how to seek approval.

We want to apologize for any confusion. We will keep you posted with any further developments.

Sincerely,

Raymond V. Mariano Executive Director